
July 9, 1976 

Dear Miss Shriver: 

The President has asked me to thank 
1'00 for your correspondence on behalf 
of Ms.- MarUyn V. mwn .. whom you 
recoJ:IGlend for appai tment as a Member 
of the Securities d Exchange 
Commissi-on., 

I 

I appreciate Y<>BJin9 time to make 
this recommenda· as your views are 
mest helpful in sta£finq p%Ocoss. 
I can assure yo t your thought.s 
w.i~l be given s ions <·Glld thought.ful 
consideration. 

Best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Douglas P. Bennett. 
Di.recwr 
~reai4ential Personnel Office 

Miss Lucille g • Shriver 
Executive Director, 'The National 

Federation of Business and 
Professional tfomen" s Cl.uba, Inc. 

2012 .Massachusetts Avenue. taW. 
waabinqtoa, D.C. 2003G 
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